
 

 

From: Agnieszka & Janusz Jandzinski <a.j.jandzinski@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 3:41 PM
To: Kathy <buildingadmin@andoverct.org>; zoning@andoverct.org
Subject: Jandzinski, Demo, IWWC application supporting documents

 

Greetings Jim,

 

Thank you for reaching out to me earlier today with regards to my project at 40 
Townsend Rd.  As per our conversation attached to this e-mail you will find a more 
detailed demolition plan,  supporting documents with regards to the hazardous 
material abatement, and another copy of my IWW application packet.

 

Thank you 

Janusz Jandzinski

 


